MedicalLive\WWire

plastic surgery procedures has been flooded by the en-
try of non-plastic surgeons practicing procedures out-
side of their scope of board certification for financial
gain. Dentists, family practice doctors, obstetricians
and other doctors and non-doctors have chosen to take
a weekend course or watch a demonstration video, even
purchase equipment and take training from a device
representative to then begin charging at reduced fees
to offer these procedures. Having treated numerous pa-
tients with serious complications suffered at the hands
of these unqualified individuals, caution is advised to
the reader to seek a plastic surgeon that is Board Certi-
fied by the American Board of Plastic Surgery or corre-
sponding International Board. Often, flashy advertising
or misleading credentials such as Board Certification by
the American Board of Cosmetic Surgery (which is not
a Medical Board), confuses patients into a false sense
of security. Any agency legally can create a title begin-
ning with the word Board but not be an official Medical
Board. Examined the results of the actual surgeon since
variation in surgical skill and quality of training exist.
Safety, effective results and ethical plastic surgery is of
utmost concern at my practice. Consultations are taken

from all over the world, whether in person, by Skype or
FaceTime video-conference.
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